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Personnel — Certified 

Personnel Reduction in Force (RIF) 

Introduction 

The Board of Education may reduce the number of certified personnel employed, because of 

reduced enrollment within the district, lack of funds, elimination or reduction of a special program, 

or for other reasons. 

When a reduction in force (RIF) is necessary it will comply with negotiated agreements with 

certified personnel. 

Legal Reference:  Connecticut General Statutes 

10-151 Employment of teachers. Notice and hearing on termination of contract. 

 

 

 

 

Policy adopted: August 11, 2022 

New London Public Schools 

New London, CT  


